
 

 
 

 
September 14, 2018                                                                                         VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 

 

 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Julie Murphy 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 

 
RE: Rule 306.e. Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone 
Setback. 
Chalk Seeley 7-26 Pad: SWNE Section 26-T6N-R66W 
Weld County, 
CO 

 

 
 
 

Dear Ms. Murphy,  
 

SRC Energy hereby certifies that it has complied with Rule 306.e, which states that an Operator 
shall be available to meet with building unit owners who received an OGLA notice or a buffer zone notice 
pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas location.  

 

On May 16, 2018, SRC met with Mr. & Ms. Reichel, Mr. & Ms. Vandergon and Mr. & Ms. 
Ruiz.  During the meeting SRC discussed the following mitigation measures: dust, lighting, security, sound 
and visual as well as timing associated with the operations.  In conclusion, SRC has agreed to place 
temporary sound walls on the south, east and southwest sides of the operation to provide for security, 
sound and visual mitigation to the homes to the south and southeast during activity.  In the similar 
discussion, SRC has also agreed to place permanent sound walls around the compressors at the facility once 
the wells have been placed in the production phase. While the haul route(s) to and from this site are located 
on paved roads, SRC has agreed to monitor the access road south of AA Street for any fugitive dust and 
treat with water and/or magnesium chloride during operations.   Lights will also be placed on the inner 
sides of the temporary sound walls and pointed in a downward direction. 
 

 
 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 

Erin Ekblad 
Erin Ekblad | Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
SRC Energy, Inc. 
1675 Broadway; Suite 2600 
Denver, CO 80202 
Direct: 720.616.4319 
Cell: 303.550.2375 


